DECATHION WEDZE
PRODUCT RECALL

Launch date: 9th of October 2023

If you own the backpack WEDZE AIRBAG 30, you are concerned by the below
information

Article code: 4144380

We ask you to stop using this product

As part of our quality processes, we have noticed that the backpack, WEDZE AIRBAG
30, sold before the 16th of August 2023, may present a wrong folding of the airbag.
Some airbags may be rolled instead of being folded. The airbag rolling may increase
the inflation time. This is the reason why we decided to launch a voluntary product
recall.

The customer relation centre will help you to bring back your backpack into
conformity.

Please, contact the customer relation centre at:

WhatsApp: +44 (0)748 306 8343
Monday to Friday from 9 am to 8 pm

Saturday and Sunday from 9 am to 6 pm

Email at: customer.enquiries@decthlon.com
Chat at: decathlon.co.uk

Thank you for your understanding. We do apologise for any inconvenience caused.
Display until the 9th of April 2024
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